HENRY A. WAXMAN, CALIFORNIA
EDWARD J. MARKEY, MASSACHUSETTS
RICK BOUCHER, VIRGINIA
EDOLPHUS TOWNS, NEW YORK
FRANK PALLONE, Jr., NEW JERSEY
BART GORDON, TENNESSEE
BOBBY L. RUSH, ILLINOIS
ANNA G. ESHOO, CALIFORNIA
BART STUPAK, MICHIGAN
ELIOT L. ENGEL, NEW YORK
ALBERT R. WYNN, MARYLAND
GENE GREEN, TEXAS
DIANA DEGETTE, COLORADO
VICE CHAIRMAN
LOIS CAPPS, CALIFORNIA
MIKE DOYLE, PENNSYLVANIA
JANE HARMAN, CALIFORNIA
TOM ALLEN, MAINE
JAN SCHAKOWSKY, ILLINOIS
HILDA L. SOLIS, CALIFORNIA
CHARLES A. GONZALEZ, TEXAS
JAY INSLEE, WASHINGTON
TAMMY BALDWIN, WISCONSIN
MIKE ROSS, ARKANSAS
DARLENE HOOLEY, OREGON
ANTHONY D. WEINER, NEW YORK
JIM MATHESON, UTAH
G.K. BUTTERFIELD, NORTH CAROLINA
CHARLIE MELANCON, LOUISIANA
JOHN BARROW, GEORGIA
BARON P. HILL, INDIANA

DENNIS B. FITZGIBBONS, CHIEF OF STAFF
GREGG A. ROTHSCHILD, CHIEF COUNSEL

The Honorable Donald C. Winter

Secretary of the Navy
1000 Navy Pentagon

Washington, D.C. 20350-1000

Dear Secretary Winter:

ONE HUNDRED TENTH CONGRESS

®U.S. House of Representatibes

Committee on Energy and Commerce
Washington, BE 20515-6115

JOHN D. DINGELL, MICHIGAN
CHAIRMAN

June 11, 2007

JOE BARTON, TEXAS

RANKING MEMBER
RALPH M. HALL, TEXAS
J. DENNIS HASTERT, ILLINOIS
FRED UPTON, MICHIGAN
CLIFF STEARNS, FLORIDA
NATHAN DEAL, GEORGIA
ED WHITFIELD, KENTUCKY
BARBARA CUBIN, WYOMING
JOHN SHIMKUS, ILLINOIS
HEATHER WILSON, NEW MEXICO
JOHN B. SHADEGG, ARIZONA
CHARLES W. “CHIP” PICKERING, MISSISSIPPI
VITQ FOSSELLA, NEW YORK
STEVE BUYER, INDIANA
GEORGE RADANOVICH, CALIFORNIA
JOSEPH R. PITTS, PENNSYLVANIA
MARY BONO, CALIFORNIA
GREG WALDEN, OREGON
LEE TERRY, NEBRASKA
MIKE FERGUSON, NEW JERSEY
MIKE ROGERS, MICHIGAN
SUE MYRICK, NORTH CAROLINA
JOHN SULLIVAN, OKLAHOMA
TIM MURPHY, PENNSYLVANIA
MICHAEL C. BURGESS, TEXAS
MARSHA BLACKBURN, TENNESSEE

The Committee on Energy and Commerce is investigating issues arising from drinking water
contamination at Marine Corps Base Camp Lejeune. As a result of the contamination, Camp Lejeune was
placed on the National Priorities List in 1989. As part of our investigation, we are reviewing activities of the
U.S. Marine Corps, the Department of the Navy, the Agency for Toxic Substances Disease Registry, and the
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency with regard to the water contamination at Camp Lejeune.

The Committee has jurisdiction over the Safe Drinking Water Act, the Comprehensive
Environmental Response, Compensation, and Liability Act of 1980 (Superfund), and public health. To aid
our investigation of the water contamination at Camp Lejeune and to gain a more complete understanding of
the Navy’s handling of claims arising from the contamination, please provide a copy of the 1999
memorandum pertaining to the Camp Lejeune contamination and potential liability identified by Captain
Howell Dronberger and Commander Anne Fischer in conversations with Committee staff earlier today.
Please provide an unredacted copy of this document to the Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations,
Room 316 Ford House Office Building, as soon as possible, but no later than close of business on Monday,
June 11, 2007. The copy may be transmitted electronically to John Arlington, Senior Investigative Counsel
for the Committee, at john.arlington@mail.house.gov.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact us or have your staff contact John
Arlington at (202) 226-2424 or Joanne Royce at (202) 225-8077.

JOHN D. DINGELL
CHAIRMAN




